CQC Meeting Minutes November 13, 2004

The meeting was called to order by John Hewitt – President

John Thanked all the officers and volunteers for their work to the Colorado QRP Club.

The following Items were acknowledged:

The postage charges for mailing out a CQC Club mug was raised from $3 to $4 on all sales notices.  Current cost to mail a cup is $4.19 parcel post.

Club Dues have been reduced to $6 from $12 to reflect the savings in cost of the Low Down.  The Low Down is now being produced and made available via a downloadable PDF document off the CQC web site.  Only a reduced number will be printed.

New Business:

The club needs to find a new storage site for the Field Day Trailer.  Jim Pope, KG0PP , will selling his home and moving to Texas in February.  Jim has been storing the trailer for several years now.  It was suggested that we sell off some of the equipment now on the trailer that we do not use.  We need to take an inventory and place these items in the CQC garage sale.

An effort will be made to plan a CQC Banquet this year. The date will coincide with the date of the ARA swapfest in Feb.  The planning was divided up as follows:

Jim Pope KG0PP will explore a site for the event.

Vince Kumagai KI0RB will seek out a guest speaker

Rich High W0HEP will explore the possibility of  sponsors and gift donations.

Submitted by Vince Kumagai

Secretary Colorado QRP Club

